
The Greater Trenton Dart League and Hamilton Lanes  

are proud to support the TRENTON AREA SOUP KITCHEN this holiday season. 

Come out to Hamilton Lanes before Thursday, November 20th 
and drop off some canned or boxed goods or hygiene products 

that will go to local families in need. 

On Thursday, November 20th, the GTDL will complete these activities with a $10 luck of the 
draw dart tournament.  Registration will be from 7:00 PM to 7:50 PM and darts will start at 

8:00 PM.  No two ‘A’ shooters will be paired together.   Format will be either best of 3 Chicago 
or best of 5 Chicago pending turnout.  Money added to the pot.   

So come on out and shoot some darts.  Please bring an item or two from the list below or a 
few dollars so we can help those in need in our community. 

 

 

Food items in need 

• Instant oatmeal Packets 
• Canned Soups – broth 

based 
• Fruit singles 
• Pudding singles 
• Chef Boy R’ De microwave 

cans 

• Spaghetti Sauce (no glass!) 
• Salad dressing 
• Juice boxes 
• Coffee and Tea 
• Dry Pasta 
• Canned tuna 

 

• Canned vegetables 
• Canned beans 
• Boxed Mac n Cheese 
• Granola bars 
• Peanut Butter and Jelly 

Hygiene items in need 

• Shampoo 
• Toothpaste 

• Toothpaste 
• Deodarant 

• Bars of Soap 
• Disposable Razors 

 

For more information go to www.trentondarts.com or www.trentonsoupkitchen.org 

 

http://www.trentondarts.com/�

